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Daniel Fernandez

From: Paul Menne <menne007@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 8:10 PM

To: Cynda Rader; Beto Lopez; Fred DeMoro

Cc: Daniel Fernandez; Randy Wisthoff

Subject: PL2024217 - Neighborhood Input

CAUTION! This is an EXTERNAL email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Ms Rader and Mayor Pro Tem Lopez, 

Please accept the attached file containing additional single family homeowners in our neighborhood who have 

expressed their opinion opposing the rezoning of single family lots to multi-family townhomes in Chapel Ridge. Every 

homeowner we have contacted who lives within “striking distance” of this area opposes the rezoning proposal. 

 

I appreciate the updates from Daniel Fernandez. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Best regards, 

Paul Menne 

607 NE Lone Hill Dr 

816-529-4428 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


